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STUDENTS and PARENTS, in preparation for each child’s page in the yearbook, each
student is asked to submit a writing piece that will be representing them in the
Munsey Park School yearbook.

Please use the following outline of what is needed in your writing piece:

Introductory paragraph: Specific details and memories that made Munsey Park School
special and feel like home. What are some things about Munsey Park that are
comforting to you? Tell about some of the relationships (with teachers/staff) or
friendships you have made throughout your journey at Munsey Park.

Second paragraph: With the adventure of Middle School waiting, tell us some things
you are looking forward to in Middle School. Tell us some things you will miss about
Munsey Park.

Third paragraph: You need a combination of courage, compassion and wisdom to set
your future goals. What is something you will strive to do in the future? What are
some of your dreams, aspirations or goals?

The following are some examples of paragraph ideas/starters that the children can use
to begin each of their paragraphs:

First Paragraph

¢ It is almost the end of my elementary years at Munsey Park School. I cannot
believe that it went so fast. Some things I love about Munsey Park are....

* There’s no place like Munsey Park, because....

e [ am very proud to be graduating from Munsey Park because....

* | have so many wonderful memories of Munsey Park some of them are...

Second paragraph

* Although it is a big change to leave Munsey Park, I am looking forward to the
Middle School because...

* Although Middle School seems fascinating, some things about Munsey Park I will
miss are...



Third Paragraph

* When I get older, I would like to set goals for myself. My goals might be.....

* I would like to make a contribution in the world, to make it a better place...some
contributions I would like to make are.

* A dream I have for myself in the future is....

The paragraph requirements:

* Minimum of 75 words and not to exceed 100 words

* Paragraphs must be TYPED

» Use Garamond font/size 12 when typing your paragraph. ALL essays need to be
same size/style font

Essays are DUE to your child’s Homeroom teacher promptly by December
4th. Copies of the essays must also be emailed co-chairs of the
yearbook committee.

If you are in Ms. Azoff, Mr. Katz or Mrs. Levine’s homeroom please
email your essay to jodi.ditore20wgmail.com.

If you are in Mrs. Puliafico, Mr. Quartararo or Mrs. Smith’s homeroom
please email your essays to czschwartz@wyahoo.com

Thank you!

Please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have.
Jodi DiTore: jodiditore@optonline.net or Christine Schwartz:
czschwartz@yahoo.com
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